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Habematolel Pomo of Upper Lake-Education Department 

March 2023 EDUCATION UPDATES 

Our HPUL Early Childhood Education Program (ECEP) is back at it 

with Skycatch Gymnastics! In the beginning of March the ECEP start-

ed attending Skycatch Gymnastics once again. The children love the 

adventures they get to explore while they attend Skycatch.  
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                      Updates Continued 

Kno’Qoti visited our Education Center and brought their friend Ti’Yal. They did a few rounds of Hunter, Bear, and Women.  

Our 4th grade and up youth participate in a talking circle with Haley Pulawa from Circle of Native Minds, where they 

took a QPR Gatekeeper Training and became certified. We are so proud of the efforts our youth put forth.  
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                      Updates Continued 

Yarely from Lake County Tribal Health came to the Education Center to teach the youth about 

sunflowers. They learned that sunflowers grow towards the sun, and how they need food and 

water just like them. Lastly, they planted their own sunflowers to take home to grow big and 

strong. 

On March 30th, the Education Center took youth to Butte College where they attended a Big 

Time. Youth watched Pomo Dancers, met Supaman, saw other tribal cultures, and walked on 

the college campus. The Youth had a blast. If you see any opportunities like this please feel 

free to send it to Education Director Joy Marcks or Education Coordinator Brianna Jackson. 
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                      Updates Continued 

Vincent Snow asked to lead a Restora-

tive Circle at his school to help two 6th 

graders settle a conflict. We would like 

to acknowledge Vincent for his willing-

ness to help others and show leader-

ship. 

Maddy Young is the co-most valuable player 

on the 2023 edition of the All-Lake County 

girls basketball team as selected  by the  

Record-Bee. Way to go! 

Ethan Bechtol received a Bobcat Award 

at Upper Lake Elementary School for 

being safe, respectful, and responsible. 

Ethan always shows great dedication to 

how he presents himself and his work. 

GO ETHAN! 

Trey Duncan was picked to participate 

in the Spelling Bee at Lucerne Ele-

mentary School. He place 1st for his 

2nd grade class. Way to go Trey! 

Vincent Snow was awarded Princi-

pals' Choice at Upper Lake Middle 

School. Vincent has been  working 

very hard on getting his grades up and 

it has been showing. We are very 

proud and so are his teachers. Keep 

up the great work, Vincent! 

Rudy Brown and Janine Bechtol were 

our Line Leaders for the month of 

March. This was our first month as-

signing Line Leaders and they showed 

the younger students how this posi-

tions would work. They taught them 

how to be safe on and around the bus 

stop. Thank you Janine and Rudy! 
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HPUL Tribal Youth Nya Marcks & Madeline Young attended the 2023 Youth Conference & Basketball Tournament on 
March 17, 18 & 19, 2023 through the tribe's Youth Leadership Program. This conference included a campus tour, Tools 
on How to be Successful workshop, Basket Weaving, and multiple Motivational Speakers. In addition, Nya and Madeline 
played in the basketball tournament on UCLA's basketball court! Their team, Red Storm, took 1st place. If you would 
like to find out more about the Youth Leadership Program please contact Joy Marcks, HPUL Education Director or Bri-
anna Jackson, Education Coordinator. Thank you HPUL for investing in our youth!   

Weya Niko (above) is in 1st grade. She  competed 

with her team FRENZY in the Rockstar Champion-

ships in Sacramento. Her and the team placed 

Excellent in her division. Way to go Weya! 

Kash Mehtlan (left) was award-

ed Student of the Month for 

excellent classroom behavior 

at Rivera Elementary School. 

Way to go Kash! 
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                      Updates Continued 

HPUL-Super Youth Awards 

In March the Heart Award was given to Mason Krohn for lending a helping hand with homework 

for the younger kids and for being polite. Steven Krohn was recognized as, Youth of the Month, 

for always being respectful in the classroom. Jonnie Jackson-Hogan was awarded the Star 

Award for working hard in school, improving his grades and receiving an award for Achievement 

from his school. Good job HPUL After School Program! If your child or you know a child who de-

serves recognition, please nominate them for the Tribe’s Super Youth Award, contact the Edu-

cation Staff or you can nominate and submit for this award via the Tribe’s website portal at  

hpultribe-nsn.gov . 

Office Location: 375 E. HWY. 20, 
                           Suite “I” 
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 516 
                           Upper Lake, CA   
                           95485 

Cell Phone:   
(707) 909-0267-Brianna 
(707)909-0268-Monique 
(707)245-5436-Joy 
Text available 
 

Joy Marcks, Education Director 
jmarcks@hpultribe-nsn.gov 
Brianna Jackson, Education Coord. 
bjackson@hpultribe-nsn.gov 

Monique Brown, Teacher Asst. 
mbrown@hpultribe-nsn.gov 
Amelia Rodriguez 
arodriguez@hpultribe-
nsn.gov 

For Newsletter  

Submissions Email  

bjackson@hpultribe-nsn.gov 

 

April 18 - HPUL Talking Circle with Circle of Native Minds 

April 21 - F.L.O.H. Luncheon & Presentation 

April 25 - HPUL Talking Circle with Circle of Native Minds 

 

 

April 28 - Mendocino Community College Native American 
Motivation Day 

April 28 - LCTHC Wellness Fun 

UPCOMING DATES: 




